

The Diablo Bee

Newsletter of the Mount Diablo Beekeepers Association

4

December 2007

2007 BOARD

www.diablobees.org

President Stan Thomas (925) 228-3209

honeymanstanl@netzero.net

First Vice President Tom Lewis (925) 348-4470

> Past President Stan Thomas

VP-Community Education Judy Casale (510) 881-4939 jmcasale@comcast.net

VP-Member Education Richard Coleman 925 685-6849

rich6849@yahoo.com

Treasurer Jeff Peacock 925-284-9389 hiveman@hotmail.com

> Secretary Lois Kail

Membership: Gary Eubanks (925) 875-1871 beedad94568@sbcglobal.net

beedad94568(a)sbcglobal.net

Newsletter Ersten Imaoka 925-687-7350 ersten3@yahoo.com

Kieran Mone (925) 408-0498 Kieran@usmones.com



Next meeting: 7:30 pm – 01/10/2008 Heather Farm Garden Center 1540 Marchbanks Walnut Creek

Apitherapy in Iran.....

Announcements...... 6

Meetings



Our next meeting is **January 10th** at 7:30PM at the Heather Farm Garden Center in Walnut Creek.

We are incredibly fortunate to have **Dr. Gordon Frankie** from U.C. Berkeley presenting. Dr. Frankie has done a considerable amount of research on bees in urban vs. wild areas and is an expert on bee gardens. Please join us!

What's the Buzz?



The Mount Diablo Beekeepers
Association would like to wish
all its members a safe and
happy holiday season



Beekeeper Joke

A young man showed up to work for the old beekeeper. First day on the job the beekeeper says, "Paint all those bee hives." The young man looks at all that work and says, "You don't seem to realize - I have a College Education." The old beekeeper thinks for a minute and says, "I'm sorry. I'll show you how to hold the paint brush."

